
 

FEBRUARY 2024 

H O M E  A S S I G N M E N T  C O N T I N U E S  

Prayer 
• For God to raise up and send out new and more workers to minister cross-culturally in Cameroon and 

elsewhere. 

• For God, through His Church, to bring reconciliation, ending the civil unrest in the English-speaking regions 
of Cameroon. 

• For Florence’s trip to Cameroon to attend to her dental practice and choir ministry. 

Praises 
• For safety in travel and the opportunity to connect in-person with sending churches and individuals. 

Devote yourselves to prayer, be watching and thankful. 

C O L O S S I A N S  4 : 2  ( N I V )  

Since the last 

newsletter in 

November, I have 

continued to be on 

missionary home 

assignment in North 

America. Safely 

travelling to some 

supporting churches, I 

have given mission 

reports. There has 

been ample time to 

rest and replenish, 

especially over the 

Christmas holiday 

period. When I started 

home assignment in 

July, there was no 

replacement for my 

role as cooperating 

missions accountant for the Cameroon Baptist 

Convention Finance and Development. Hence, I 

have been regularly communicating with the staff 

there and doing what work I can remotely from 

North America. 

In late February, Florence plans, God-willing, to 

return to Cameroon for about a month to attend to 

her dental practice and choir ministry. She will then 

return to North America to join me and finish the 

home assignment period, possibly in June or July. 

We rejoice that, despite continuing unrest in 

Cameroon, the Church continues to worship and 

minister. 

To that end, I would like to share information about 

one of the NAB Cameroon Special Projects for 

your consideration: Assist a National Missionary 

($1,000 annually per national missionary 

suggested). 

Florence enjoys a snowfall 
after a four-year absence from 

such an environment. 



 

Cameroonian national missionaries are teaching 

the least-reached peoples of Cameroon. While 

Cameroon Christians support the basic salaries of 

these missionaries, most have no ministry funds. 

Contributions will provide these national 

missionaries with Bibles, literature, or even a 

motorcycle in order to reach the people to whom 

they were sent. This could be a very encouraging 

and strategic way of helping our brethren in 

Cameroon. You can do so by going to the North 

American Baptist Conference website and click on 

“Give,” then click on “Special Projects” and scroll 

down to the very last Cameroon Special Project and 

give online. If sending a check/cheque is preferable 

to you, use one of the following: 

Mailing address for US gifts 

NORTH AMERICAN BAPTISTS, INC. 

P.O. Box 102493 

Pasadena, CA 91189-2493 

Mailing address for Canadian gifts 

NORTH AMERICAN BAPTISTS, INC. 

PO Box 57235 Station A, 

Toronto, ON M5W 5M5 

We continue to be humbled by the care and support 

of our senders and sending churches. We are 

grateful for the opportunity of this period to meet 

with them. It is a privilege to be partners for the 

Gospel. 

Sincerely, 

 

Walter & Florence Grob 
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